
 

 

 
 

27th March 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Honeysuckle Fees 
 
Fees will be increasing to £5.00 per hour, this is the first increase since March 2022.  
Moving forward, we will be reviewing an annual increase in line with the national pay award 
to staff, this will result in a minimal annual increase, rather than a comparatively big jump 
every 5 years or so.   
 
Honeysuckle can be used on an ad hoc basis, as long as your child is registered, it is not 
necessary to make long term block bookings.  There is no fee to register your child, even 
if you never make a booking. 
 
We hope the above answers any questions you may have, if not, please feel free to contact 
Ms Meakins, GMeakins@GoldingtonGreenAcademy.co.uk who will be able to answer 
most of your queries. 
 
Once again, many thanks for your co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs C Skingsley 
Head Teacher 
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